

406 Bolton Road Bury Lancs BL8 2DA

Tel: 0161 764 6609 Tel: 07899-990260

10th March 2015.

Mrs K Hall

ELMC

Hewlett Court

Newcome Road

Holcombe Brook

Bury BLO 9XJ.

Dear Karen

I write on behalf of Bury Cancer Support Centre to thank ELMC for their most generous donation of £1,596.00 presented to us by Bury and District Charity Steward Malcolm Ashton, Lodge Charity Steward Barrie Holder, WBro Rob Ashton and Chairman and Secretary of Communications WBro Gerry Russell.

Your generous donation will fund the installation of disabled access into our Centre. We are deeply grateful for the continued support of ELMC and their recognition of our work here at the Centre.

Please would you pass on our grateful thanks to all your members.

Sent with thanks and very best wishes

Yours sincerely

Jan Katana

Centre Manager

RECEIVED